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Request to receive notices of agency rule proceedings
To receive agency rule proceeding notices from the Department of Labor and Industry via the U.S. Postal Service, complete this form and return it in one of the ways described at the bottom.
Each state agency is required to maintain a list of people who have registered with that agency to receive its notices of rule proceedings. The information you provide on this form will be public information.

What topics would like to receive rule mailings about? Check all that apply.
☐        Apprenticeship	☐        Labor standards/prevailing wage
☐        Boilers/boats-for-hire	☐        Nursing Home Workforce Standards Board
☐        Combative sports	☐        OSHA
☐        Electrical	☐        Plumbing
☐        Fire Code	☐        State Building Code, other than electrical/plumbing
☐        High-pressure piping	☐        Workers’ compensation
☐        Independent contractor	


What is your name and address? (Fields marked with * are required.)
*First name		*Last name	
Organization, if applicable	
*Address	
*City		*State		*ZIP code	


Send this completed form to the Department of Labor and Industry in any of the following ways:
by email (as an attachment) to dli.rulelists@state.mn.us;
by fax to “Rules coordinator” at 651-284-5725; or
by U.S. mail to Rules coordinator, Department of Labor and Industry, 443 Lafayette Road N., St. Paul, MN 55155.
443 Lafayette Road N., St. Paul, MN  55155 • 651-284-5725 • dli.mn.gov
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